Staff Team Meeting  
Meeting Summary 
Wednesday, August 28, 2024, 2 – 3:30 P.M. 

 
Staff Team Members Present: Rebecca Harvey, Pamela Braff, Alyssa Jones Wood, Linsey Fields, and Julia Downing.
Staff Team Members Absent: Dominic Jones.

	Agenda Item
	Notes

	1. Recruitment for open seats on the CAW
	The Staff Team discussed the attendance requirements laid out in the CAW Charter and attendance issues. The Staff Team needs to confirm with the CAW facilitator which absences may have been excused absences to properly assess. Once that is clarified, the Staff Team may open recruitment for open seats on the CAW as early as November, depending on staff capacity to oversee the recruitment process.   

	2. TCMC Administrative Support Contract 
	The Staff Team discussed how the contract for ISC for TCMC Administrative Support will expire at the end of the calendar year and what next steps they need to take for a competitive solicitation for the services.

	3. CAW Memorandum Template Edits
	The Staff Team discussed adding a new heading/section of the CAW Memorandum Template in response to feedback given in the CAW Satisfaction Survey recently completed. The Staff Team decided to add a “purpose” section at the beginning of the memorandums to ensure that CAW members were clear what the purpose of the readings (if any) and action are.

	4. EEE Update
	The Staff Team discussed progress made on the EEE Campaign. Staff have made progress developing a launch and implementation plan and associated background research report which will be available for other Staff Team members to review in the coming weeks. 

The Staff Team also discussed developing and distributing a joint press release about the collective funding available (from EECBG, HEAR, and jurisdiction funding) for the EEE Campaign for some positive local news about climate action.

	5. Housekeeping Items
	The Staff Team celebrated the launch of the new TCMC website, which was announced earlier in the morning via a email blast to the interested parties mailing list.

The Staff Team then touched base briefly on ensuring that the 9/3/24 CAW meeting materials and most recent EC meeting summary be uploaded to the new website.

Rebecca urged the other Staff Team members to help share the Home Energy Survey with their networks. 
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